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Update NAESB/NERC Coordination –
The NAESB staff and the WEQ leadership have continued to hold monthly calls with NERC staff to ensure that the two organizations are closely coordinated in areas where standards development or other activities may impact both commercial and reliability functions.  Since the last Board meeting, the discussions have mainly focused on the registry transition and the activities of the Joint Electric Scheduling Subcommittee, and the NAESB Parallel Flow Visualization (PFV) effort.  
In addition, NAESB staff has been in communication with the NERC Directors responsible for the management of projects that have been given accelerated timelines for completion.  A monthly staff to staff call will be established to ensure that both NERC and NAESB staff are supportive and helpful to the coordination between the NERC project managers and the NAESB subcommittee co-chairs as they address items that have been moved from provisional to the active section of the 2013 WEQ annual plan.  The movement of these items was recommended by the WEQ Executive Committee during their February 19, 2013 meeting and approved by the Board of Directors during the April 4, 2013 meeting.   These items include the following NERC projects – (1) 2008-001 Voltage and Reactive Planning Control, (2) 2010-04 Demand Data, (3) 2010-08 Functional Glossary Model Revisions, (4) 2012-05 ATC Revisions – FERC Order No. 729, (5) 2012-08 Glossary Updates, (6) 2012-09 IRO Review and (7) a NAESB activity to Develop, modify or delete business practices standards to support NERC activities related to NERC Time Error Correction (BAL-004-1).  As the leadership of the NAESB subcommittees and the NERC project managers are actively coordinating, the objective of the NERC and NAESB staff is to facilitate communication and be supportive.  Coordination efforts will continue to be in the forefront of standards development.
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